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Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 12:28 PM on 15 Nov 2018 from Mr Bucknell Parish Council.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land North And Adjoining Home Farm Banbury Road B4100 Caversfield 

	Proposal:
	Outline planning permission for up to 75 homes, pedestrian and cycle routes, creation of new access point from Charlotte Avenue, provision of open space, play space, allotments, orchard, parking and associated works. 

	Case Officer:
	Caroline Ford 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Bucknell Parish Council

	Address:
	Stoke Wood House, Street From Baynards Green To Bucknell, Stoke Lyne, Bicester OX27 8RS



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Adjacent Authority

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Bucknell Parish Council has concerns about traffic implications through the village both during construction and after occupation. BPC requests that construction traffic is prohibited from accessing the area through the village of Bucknell and that the traffic calming measures promised at original planning stages are progressed as a matter of urgency.

BPC would like to see cycle and pedestrian routes from Bucknell village to the new developments to enable easy access to facilities and to the town of Bicester beyond in the spirit of sustainable travel and inclusivity.



